&, Student Notices

Thursday, May 18, 2023

Announcement

Attention Sharks! Our annual awards ceremony will be taking place on June 7th. We are looking for interested
students to be the emcees for the ceremony! If you are interested, remember to submit an application to Mr.
Banta by 3pm TODAY. Don’t miss out on this opportunity!

Sharks, if you have contributed positive service to our school community this school year, you may be eligible for
a service award. If you would like to be considered for a service award, please pick up a service award form in
the main office. Completed form must be returned to the office no later than Tuesday, May 23 at 3pm.

Round 3 of commencement ticket sales have started. Those grads wanting additional tickets may now purchase
up to 2 additional tickets each day until tickets are sold out. Tickets may be purchased during breaks, lunch and
before or after school. Please note that tickets will not be sold during class time, even if you are on a study block.
Please pay Mrs. Campbell, the Business Assistant, for your additional tickets.

It’s PRO-D day tomorrow. Have a safe and wonderful long weekend, Sharks!




